
Village Board of Trustees 
Public Hearing 
Monday, December 6, 2021 

 

MAYOR Traver CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:45 PM.  
 

Roll Call Trustee Boucher Trustee Carpenter Trustee Cutler Trustee Williams 

Absent N/A    

Public Peter Amorosi, Janelle Rose, Justin Derway, Bryan Etu, Jeanie Mullen, Steve Davie, Dave Armando, Dean 
Watkins, Matt Fuller 

 

PUBLIC HEARING- Cannabis On-Site Consumption Licensing 
 
 
Steve Davie voiced his concerns on allowing any type of dispensary within the Village. The on-site sale of Cannabis can not be 
opted out at this time, so we have basically opted in. There was a brief discussion on the use of marijuana in public places. Chief 
Derway said that there is basically nothing you can do if people smoke it on the street. It is no different than smoking a cigarette 
while walking down the street. This is a State of New York law and not a Village law. The Village can regulate the use of it on 
Village property but that would be it. With no more public discussion, the public hearing was closed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A motion to close the public hearing at 7:05 PM was made by Trustee Boucher. SECONDED BY Trustee Cutler. All Ayes. Motion 
Carried. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Peter C. Amorosi 
Village Clerk/Treasurer 
 
Dated: December 6, 2021 
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